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Rock and River 
 

Year 6 had a wonderful time – with personal challenges achieved, new experiences embraced and happy memories made! 
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  PTFA News 

Thank you to everyone who attended the PTFA meeting on 
Wednesday. We had some more new faces which is great – 
welcome aboard! In future we decided to hold the meetings 
either face-to-face, when safe, or on Zoom alternately. Zoom 
will make it easier to share the link than on Teams. Many people 
find that virtual meetings allow them to join more easily. 
We decided to fundraise using the following virtual platforms. 
Please join us in the … 

Asda Green Token Scheme 
 

 
 
Please vote for our school to raise money for our Community Garden 
Project.:  
 

You can vote every week until 31st July by visiting 
 

https://www.asda.com/green-tokens 
 

and searching for Clayton Green. The cause with the most online 
votes will receive a £500 donation while second and third place each 
receive £200. 
 

 

 
PTFA fundraising has taken a big hit this year, so we’d like to end the school 

year on a high, and we need your help. We are taking part in the Big 

PTA Summer Raffle 2021, a nationwide PTA spectacular, taking place 

between 26th May 2021 and 11th July 2021. 

Purchase tickets and be in with the chance of winning up to £5,000 in 

each of 12 draws at www.bigptaraffle.co.uk 

 Each £3 ticket will generate a number that will be entered into all 12 

draws. 

We are excited to be a part of the Big PTA Summer Raffle 2021 and 

look forward to seeing if you are a winner 

Virtual Balloon Race 
 

 

Before the end of term we will also have 
a virtual balloon race, using real weather 
data and Google maps for 24/7 real-time 
flight path tracking so you can follow 
your balloon across the world!  
The prizes will include a Duxbury Park 
Golf voucher, £20 Barton Grange 
voucher and a chocolate hamper. 

 

https://www.asda.com/green-tokens
http://www.bigptaraffle.co.uk/


 
 

 

  

 

 

 

      

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

    

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

Thank you to everyone who 
is busy collecting sponsor 
money for the Sports for 
Champions event on 5th 
July– it’s not too late if you 
haven’t started. The funds 
raised will buy much needed 
sports equipment for school 
and support new, 
unsponsored athletes. Ayaz 
Bhuta has now been called 
to training so our new 
athlete is Jaydon Paddock – 
a gymnast. You can watch a 
video of him talking about 
his upcoming visit to our 
school on the Crowdfunder 
page below. 

If you would find it easier then you can donate securely on 
our Crowdfunder page– this closes in 24 days:  
https://www.crowdfunder.co.uk/claytonlewoods 
 

Parking 
As you know there is a grace period on the Back Lane car 
park opposite school so parents/carers don’t have to pay for 
parking for a short time whilst picking up/dropping off.  
I was recently reminded that the Town Brow carpark has a 
shorter grace period of 10 minutes. This may be enough 
time to drop off older children. You could cross them over 
the main road and then they could walk into school 
themselves. 

Pre-School Places 
Calling all three year olds - book a place now to start our Pre-
school in September, January or after Easter. Every child 
qualifies for 15 hours free childcare starting in the term after 
they turn 3 years old. Some children can qualify for 30 fully 
funded hours or further sessions can be paid for. Please ring 
the office for further details. 

Scholastic Book Club 

 
 

As we can’t currently hold our face to face Book Fair we 
have, instead, our own online – 
 

Scholastic Book Club 
 

Go to https://schools.scholastic.co.uk/clayton-le-
woods/digital-book-club to browse the latest books and 
order online. For every £1 you spend on this month’s 
Book Club, our school will earn 20p in Scholastic 
Rewards – this will boost our provision of new books and 
titles in school. Please place your order online by June 
30th, 2021. 

 
 

https://www.crowdfunder.co.uk/claytonlewoods
https://schools.scholastic.co.uk/clayton-le-woods/digital-book-club
https://schools.scholastic.co.uk/clayton-le-woods/digital-book-club


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                                 

MindUp 
 

This week we have been thinking about choosing optimism. 
This includes looking for solutions to problems, developing 
a positive outlook and supporting each other. 
 

 

Worship 
We have been thinking about our Christian value of 

Forgiveness 
and we listened to the story of The Prodigal Son, also 
known as The Forgiving Father or The Big Spender. 

We have tried really hard to be especially forgiving this 
week when our friends make mistakes that affect us. 

 

Clayton-le-Woods Scarecrow Festival 
 
This will take place from Sunday 4th July to Sunday 11th 
July, and judging will be on Friday 9th July. 
 
School will be entering a scarecrow or two, but you can also 
take part as a family. You can download an entry form from 
the parish council website:  
www.claytonlewoodsparishcouncil.org   
or phone 01257 264854/ 07715 637345 and request one 
from the clerk. The Parish Council will produce a local map 
showing where the scarecrows are sited so that you can go 
and look for them. There’s also a prize for the best 
scarecrow and best selfie with your scarecrow! 

 

 

http://www.claytonlewoodsparishcouncil.org/

